
Denise, 
  
I am contacting you in your capacity as Secretary of the House Committee on 
Government Operations to respectfully ask that you pass along to the members of the 
Committee my request that they do not support the above mentioned pieces of 
proposed legislation that are directly in conflict with The Vermont Sportsmens Bill of 
Rights and the Constitution of the State of Vermont. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Rick Venmar 
95 Terrace Street 
Montpelier, VT  05602 

 


